
What happens in phase one
•	 Waimea Road closes and detour route opens 

•	 Work to install stormwater, wastewater and water 
supply pipes begins 

•	 Installation of large stormwater chamber at 
Examiner Street/Rutherford Street intersection

What’s happening this week
From 18 July, you will see our crews get to work 
on Rutherford Street and Waimea Road. Traffic 
Management will allow us to close Waimea Road from 
Van Diemen Street through to Rutherford Street, and a 
section of Rutherford Street itself will be reduced to a 
single lane travelling south. Each of the specific areas 
listed above are shown on the map overleaf.

Traffic travelling north along Waimea Road will follow 
a detour around Van Diemen Street, Rutherford Street 
and Wellington Street. Traffic travelling south will 
continue along Rutherford Street.

Once the road is closed and the detour is in place, 
our two main construction crews will start work. Each 
of these crews will come with large excavators, trucks 
and pipe material to carry out the following work:

On Rutherford Street

•	 Installation of a large stormwater chamber at the 
Examiner/Rutherford intersection into which the 
stormwater pipe will connect

•	 Work on replacing the water supply pipe and 
wastewater pipe on the western side of  
Rutherford Street

On Waimea Road

•	 Installation of stormwater pipe at the Rutherford 
Street and Waimea Road intersection

•	 Water supply pipe installation on the western side 
of Waimea Road.

Local businesses 
All businesses in the area remain open for the duration 
of the project, so please don’t be scared of the cones 
or our workers, they’re there to make sure you get to 
your destination safely. Signage will be placed around 
the site to direct foot traffic and motorists. Parking is 
available along the detour route and near the road 
closure.

Here’s a full list of the businesses near the work site:

•	 DentalCare Nelson

•	 Century Park Motor Lodge Nelson

•	 The Car Company Nelson

•	 Chelsea Park Motor Lodge

•	 Rustic Cuisine

•	 Earthbloom Flowerstore

•	 Clipper & Scissors

•	 Villarosa Maison (now in Montgomery Square next 
to Benge & Co.)

•	 Rutherford Street Kindergarten

•	 Admirals Motor Inn

•	 The Hotel Nelson

•	 Flames on Forty

•	 The Nelson Clinic

•	 Tima Health

•	 Titoki Medical

•	 Nelson Orthodontics

•	 Grant Hunt Building Consultants

•	 Challenge Gourdie Automotive

Rutherford Street  
Stormwater Upgrade
Update One July 2022
Phase 1 will soon get underway, as we upgrade stormwater, wastewater 
and water supply pipes on Rutherford Street and Waimea Road. 



Contacts
•	 Construction queries or reporting urgent issues: Fulton Hogan on 027 456 7654
•	 General queries: Nelson City Council on 03 546 0200
•	 Email: projects@ncc.govt.nz

    Approximate work area
     Business/resident access only
     Traffic detour
     Road closure

Detour layout - Phase 1 
Approx. July - September 2022
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What happens during phase one:

•	 Waimea Road closes and detour route opens
•	 Work to install stormwater, wastewater and water supply pipes begins
•	 Installation of large stormwater chamber at Examiner Street/Rutherford Street intersection


